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Tuesday 4th June 2024 

 
Welcome Back – Summer 2 Term 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back to the last half of the summer term. I hope you have had a lovely break ready for a busy 
few weeks ahead - the final weeks of the school year! Over the coming term we have lots of events 
planned, see below the Summer 2 diary dates. 
 

Summer 2 Diary Dates 

Important Dates for your Diary 
 

Event When Time 

BACK TO SCHOOL Monday 3rd June 8:40am 

Year 4 MTC Check Monday 3rd June All week 

Reception- What’s on Meeting for 
parents/carers 

Thursday 13th June 2:30pm - 2:55pm 

Year 1, 2 and 3- What’s on Meeting for 
parents/carers 

Tuesday 11th June 2:30pm - 2:55pm 

EYFS Science and Media Museum 
Storytime Visit  

Tuesday 4th June  9am-10:30am  
Within School 

Year 1 Science and Media Museum 
Storytime Visit 

Tuesday 4th June 11am - 2:30pm 

Within School 
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The Vines/ Hub - ZEN Sensory Trip Wednesday 5th 
June 

All Day 

Author/Poet Assemblies Thursday 6th June Years 1 -3: 9am while 9.45 Years 4 
- 6: 10.15 while 11 

In School 

Year 4, 5 and 6- What’s on Meeting 
for parents/carers 

Wednesday 12th 
June 

2:30pm - 2:55pm 

Year 2 - Visit to St Saviour's Church  Thursday 6th June All Day 

Ponderosa Trips (Reception) Tuesday 11th June - 
RC 

Wednesday 12th 
June - RD 

Tuesday 18th June - 
RE 

All Day 

5S Magna Science Adventure 
Centre  

Thursday 13th 
June  

All Day 

Eid Crafts for parents/carers (non-
uniform day) 

Friday 14th June  EYFS:   8:50 - 9:30 

KS1&2 :  2 - 2.45pm 

School Closed for Eid Monday 17th June ALL DAY 

5U Magna Science Adventure 
Centre  

Wednesday 19th 
June  

All Day 

Year 4 Trip to Saltaire  4P - Thursday 20th 
June 

4Q - Tuesday 25th 
June 

4R - Thursday 27th 
June  

All Day 

Year 6 Bradford Literature Festival Monday 24th June All Day 

Year 5 Bradford Literature Festival Wednesday 26th 
June 

All Day 



 

Sports Day Friday 28th June All Day 

Year 4 Bradford Literature Festival Monday 1st July All Day 

Year 3 Bradford Literature Festival  Tuesday 2nd July All Day  

Year 1 Under the Sea Workshop  Tuesday 2nd July All Day 

Transition Day Wednesday 3rd 
July 

Y6 - Out all day 

YR-Y5 9:15 -10:30 

Year 2 Industrial Museum Visit  2L - Wednesday 
17th July 

2J - Wednesday 
10th July 

2K - Thursday 11th 
July 

All Day 

Carers Resource/ SEND Parent 
Event  

Friday 5th July  1:30pm - 3:00pm 

Summer Fair Tuesday 9th July  3:15 - 4:15 

Nursery Beach Day Wednesday 10th 
July  

All Day 

End of Year Reports  Friday 12th July  Sent to parents via Arbor Parent 
Portal 

Year 3 Ancient Egyptian Workshop Monday 15th July All Day 

Year 6 Graduation & Prom  Tuesday 16th July  Graduation  2 - 2.50pm  
Prom 4- 5pm 

RNLI Assemblies Tuesday 16th July  Years 1-3      8.45- 9.15am 

Year 4-6       9.30 - 10.00am 



 

Close for Summer Holidays  Friday 19th July  3:00 

 

Attendance 

Thank you for your continued support with our drive in raising school attendance. This is still an 
area of concern as we are not in line with national standards. Regular attendance ensures your 
child gets the best possible start in life. Good attendance supports learning, the development of 
social skills and friendships, as well as building good habits that are essential for adult life. 

 

Punctuality 

So many of you are here between 8:30am and 8:40am which really gets your child off to the best 
start to the day and they are learning from the minute they arrive. There is however an increasing 
number of children that are not coming to school on time which is having an impact on their 
learning. Hopefully the brighter mornings and brighter days will help and encourage your children 
to skip to school and be here on time. If you do travel by car, as you will know parking around 
school is always difficult so please give yourself plenty of time to park and get into school on time. 

 

Medical appointments  
Please refrain from booking medical appointments during term time where possible. We have seen 
a significant rise in appointments during the school day, again this impacts on their education. 
Proof is required if an appointment is made, otherwise this will go down as an unauthorised 
absence. 

 

Arbor Parent Portal 
Thank you to those parents who are continuously using the parent portal app. We are now at 97%! 
Please could we kindly remind the remainder of parents to activate their accounts if you have not 
done so already. As the end of year is approaching, important information such as end of year 
school reports, letters and any other communications will be sent via the portal and we do not 
want you to miss out! 

 

Fun in school 
 

Early Years: Wonderdome  
Reception welcomed the Wonderdome into school and the children left the dome incredibly enthused and 
full of lots of knowledge about space. We love to see the excitement on their faces and the love of learning 
that comes with a visit to the dome. 
 

        



 
 

Year 1 have started to work on being ‘Year 2 Ready’! They are spending much more time working 
independently and have been really focusing hard on the Phonics Screening Check which the children will 
undertake next week. You can still help at home by practising sounds and blending with your child - if you 
do not have log on details to do this online, please let your child’s class teacher know! 
 

5T Magna Visit: 
5T had a brilliant day at Magna museum - 5S and T are really looking forward to their trip this half term. 
What an amazing way to learn new things as well as consolidate prior learning!  
 

   

 

Key Stage Two: TTRockstars day  
We would like to extend our huge thank you to all the pupils (and staff!) who so passionately participated 
in dressing up for our very first TTRockstars Day. The children had a fantastic day getting immersed into 
times tables and it raised the awareness of the importance of learning the number facts. No doubt it will 
be the start of an annual tradition! 
 

 
 

The Venturists Project:  
This term a group of pupils from Year 3-5 have taken part in the Venturists project. The Venturists project 
encourages young people to use ‘Their Voice’ to tackle issues in their local community. Pupils took part in a 
session with Simon on the Street where they decorated buns for the charity to give to homeless people. 
The children are now considering their own projects which they will then present to a panel of judges… 
Dragon’s Den style! 
 



 

 
 

 
 
In school:  
We have some amazing displays in school at the moment - please stop and take a look a look next time you 
are here! 

 

  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Monnery  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


